RAHMAN A RISING

It is my belief that EIB 25-11 regulation will bring this industry to a screeching halt. Heat stress is a
concern for any field. This proposal would stretch an already taxed labor deadline to the point of
absurdity. How do you give a prospective client a read on the duration of a project when now 35%
of it will be committed to downtime? Heat stress is an important issue.

Weighing the need for FR clothing and the need for appropriate attire in excessive heat weather is
daunting to say the least.

It is my opinion, that this measure proposed may cut down on heat related illness. It may also drive
work to severely be hampered if not omitted completely in this region.



